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My dear friends, families and 

partners in Christ’s ministry, we 
pray that you, your family and 
church are doing well."

Hope that you, your family 
and church had a wonderful 
Christmas. My family had a 
wonderful Christmas, but sad to 
not see our older daughter and 
grand-daughter (this is the first 
Christmas without them because 
they moved to Atalanta) and our 
son jo in us to ce lebrate . I 
continue to thank The Lord for 
His goodness and mercy that 
a l lowing us to se r ve Him among my 
Cambodian brethren."

Since my last prayer letter I made a few 
trips in the US to help Cambodian churches 
in their area,  I also traveled to speak in a few 
churches to share with them about the 
opportunities to serve The Lord among 
Cambodia people here and in Cambodia. 
Thank The Lord for g i v ing me the 
opportunity to work with many Cambodian 
churches through out North America and 
Cambodia. I am currently trying to set up a 
few training classes for the leaders here in the 
US and Cambodia. Please continue to pray 
for us as we continue to serve Him among 
the Cambodian people here in Nor th 
America and Cambodia."

The Lord has opened so many doors for us 
to serve him among the Cambodian here in 
the US and in Cambodia, but at the same 
time we do need more partners to come 
alongside us to help enter these doors. We 
continue to work with the four areas of our 
ministries such as: Networking by helping 
the Cambodian churches in US and 
Cambodia to work together, Training leaders 
in the Cambodian Christian community, help 
bring team (s) to build church in Cambodia 
and provide help to the needy among the 
poor in Cambodia."

We continue to give partial support to six 
pastors in Cambodia. These pastors are 
working hard for the Lord, they nurture their 
congregation, train their leaders and travel 
around to start new churches. We would like 
to support more pastors and church planters 

by putting food on their table that allows 
them to freely serve the Lord without worry 
for what their family will eat at meal time. 
We would like to invite you to join us to help 
our brothers and sisters who serve as pastors 
and church planters in Cambodia. For an 
average of $100 per month you can help 
support these national leaders in Cambodia. 
Please send your generous gifts to support 
God’s servants in the field by making a 
commitment and send your check to 
Missions Door account 92582M."

US ministries 
Ministries in the US continue to grow 

especially with the younger generation. I 
praise The Lord for all the churches work 
hard to reach their young generation."

My prayer is that to see all Cambodian 
Churches to work together closely in unity to 
bring the Good News of Jesus Christ to the 
people who need the Lord especially the 
younger generation in their community. 
Please continue to pray for all the Khmer 
churches to come together and work hard 
together to reach out to other Khmer non-
believers."

 Since my last prayer letter we had some 
sad news. Pastor Synath Tol who had cancer 
and is the pastor of Cambodian Evangelical 
Church in Tacoma has lost his battle and 
went to be with the Lord. Please pray for his 
wife Bopha and children as they going 
through this hard time. One month later his 
assistance, Pastor Peter Sar who was my good 
friend for over 30 years also lost his battle 
with cancer and went to be with the Lord. I 

was honored to share a message at the funeral 
service, please pray for his wife Nary and his 
daughter Amara and her family as they going 
through this hard time."

We are still praying that The Lord will 
gu ide us in s ta r t ing  ne w c l a s ses for 
leadership training in Long Beach, California 
and one in Portland, Oregon area. We also 
pray that not too long we can start the same 
program in Cambodia. Please pray for 
students who will participate in the program, 
asking that God will give them wisdom and 
patience to study. Please pray for all these 
expansions of this training programs, pray 
too for all who involve in the program."
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PARTNERSHIP 

Samen and I want to say thank you 
for giving us the opportunity to serve 
God among Cambodian people on 
your behalf. We also want to thank you 
for your generous giving, faithful 
prayers, and continued concern for the 
Lord ministr y in Cambodia.  It ’s 
because of partners like you that we 
are able to bring the good news of 
Je sus Chr i s t to unreached 
Cambodians. Please pray that we will 
continue to faithfully walk with Him, 
and pray that God will continue to 
take care of our family's need. "

Radha & Samen 
Radha & Samen Manickam 
Regional ministry specialist"
Monthly personal support needed: 
$1,849.31 (ACC. #50160S) 

Younger generation lead service

Christmas Celebration at the Center led by future leader
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Cambodia ministries 

I will be in Cambodia at the end of March 
to conduct three training classes in two 
provinces. Those classes will be in Siem Reap 
and in Battambang Province. Please pray for 
travel mercy and that God would work 
through those who hear the needs in 
Cambodia and partner with us to reach 
Cambodia for Christ."

I want to take this opportunity to thank 
some partners, friends, family and churches 
that sent in their generous gifts to make this 
trip possible for me. Please pray for me as I 
need wisdom to perform my duty as mentor 
to our beloved pastors and leaders there. If 
you’re able to give for the future trips in to 
Cambodia to enable me to go and serve the 
Lord among the leaders ’ there p lea se 
continue to send your gift to Missions Door 
account 50160G. Please do not put our 
name or account number on the check only 
the mission’s name, you can write that 
information on a separate sheet of paper and 
I am sorry for more work for you but this is 
what the IRS wants. I pray that through you 
God will provide needed funds for me to go 
and serve Him in Cambodia."

Cambodia flood victims that lost their 
home still need help. They need household 
items and food. We are tr ying to raise 
$10,000 to help some of the flood victims 
affected by this tragedy, but since my last two 
appeals I only received one donation. Please 
help us to reach out to them with the love of 
Christ."

The CMC Center is serving to glorify God 
among the unbeliever in a few villages in that 
area. Since January we have a few teams of 
intern come to help teach English and other 
programs. We also sent those teams to help a 
couple of orphanages in Siem Reap City. We 
still have seven classes to help children who 
can’t afford to go to regular school plus two 
computer classes. We are giving scholarships 
to a couple students to attend college and 
provided a place for students to stay so that 
they would be near the school. We also have 
children sponsorship to help those poor 
children and orphans."

Our leadership training still continue in 
Cambodia through the Center connection. 
The t ra in ing i s in S iem Reap and 
Battambang. we have other trainers want to 
come to help please pray for them. Please 
pray that God will continue to  provide 
needed funding to run all the ministry in 

Cambodia, we need $1,000 per month to 
operate."

We thank the Lord for giving us a center to 
do ministry among the poor and reach out to 
the nonbelievers. We still need $25,000 to 
finish the worship area, we also need to bring 
a higher power line into the center and need 
to install rainstorm draining system. Would 
you please pray with us for God’s provision 
for these needs? We are thankful to many of 
you who continue to support the Lord's 
ministry through us and give us a chance to 
serve Him among Cambodian people at the 
“Training Center” and throughout Cambodia. 
To help the Center project, please send your 
generous tax deductible gift to Missions 
Door for account 92582B."

We’re still looking for those of you who are 
able to partner with us to construct church 
buildings in Cambodia. There are many re-
quests for church building that we can’t ful-
fill. We also need medical teams to come and 
help treat the poor in Cambodia. Please pray 
for more partners to come and help with 
medical program. If you would like to help, 
please contact us."

CMC continues to provide programs such 
as water wells to help the local community 
with clean water. This year we thank the 
Lord for providing 43 wells through two 
Churches. Most of the rural areas that we 
work with have no water in their summer 
time. There are many other things that we do 
among the poor of Cambodia but we can’t do 
it alone and we need you as our partner. 
Won’t you pray and consider becoming our 
partner to reach Cambodia for Christ? "

We need Bibles and scholarships. To 
donate Bibles or to donate scholarships to 
educate more students or for Biblical training 
students, please send your gifts to Missions 
Door account 92582U. Each Bible cost $8, 
for scholarship an average of $60 per person."

Family news 
All of our kids and grandkids are doing well. My 

wife and I really appreciate you very much in 
this time of needed support. We continue to 
thank the Lord for allowing us to serve Him. 
We also thank you, our partners and friends, 
for your prayer and support making it 
possible for us to continue to serve the Lord’s 
ministry in North America and Cambodia. If 
you can help by talking to your friends and 
church about the Lord’s ministry through us 
or able to increase a little in your normal 
support for us, it will help us tremendously. 
Any amount that you increase or new 

support it will help increase our support and 
keep it in the black. Please contact us if you 
want to schedule for us to come and share 
with your friends or church, we will be glad 
to meet with you. Please pray for me as I 
have so many responsibilities such as running 
CMC ministries in Cambodia, projects and 
ministries in the US, and to train other 
people to do ministry. I need wisdom and 
strength from the Lord."

To support us regularly or occasionally 
please send your generous and appreciated 
tax deductible gift to Missions Door for our 
support with our account number 50160S."

May God continue to bless you, your 
family and church. Have a great spring and 
Easter Celebration Because He Lives!
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Calendar"
March 29-April 19, 2014 
In Cambodia, for Leadership Training"

May 2-5, 2014 
In Bay area, for mission event"

July 26, 2014 
Khmer Christian Pacific Northwest Picnic"

Intern, staffs and future church leaders

PRAYER REQUEST 
CHURCH"

Please pray that God will continue to 
give them wisdom, and to provide and help 
them to grow. Also, for the unity of the 
Cambodian Church wherever they might 
be.  "

Pray that God will continue to raise up 
more leaders in Cambodia. Pray that God 
will continue to give our CMC board and 
me wisdom to serve Him."

MINISTRIES NEEDS 
Please pray that God will continue to 

bring in more partners to support this vital 
ministry.


